


Letter from the Middle School and 
High School Principal Susan Boutros
Dear Parents,

Our school is special and as we begin this year, I would like 
to emphasize to all parents that this is your school and we 
welcome your involvement. In fact, your involvement is vital 
to the success of our school. There are so many ways that you 
can become involved in the school and your child�s education. 
I would now just like to mention a few.

One of the best ways to know what your child is doing in 
his/her classes is through Moodle. Moodle is a virtual class 
that allows teachers to communicate better with students and 
parents. It is a tool our teachers use to make their class 
available online. Teachers post their units, homework, 
assignments and give quizzes through it. Moodle has now 
become very popular among educators around the world as a 
tool for creating online dynamic web sites for the students. 

We now have beautiful student planners. All the students from 
grade 1 to 12 have received one. The student handbook is at 
the front of this planner. Students are required to write their 
homework, assignments, quizzes, tests and other important 
information in them. Please make sure that you check their 
planners everyday. You can also write a note in the planner to 
the teachers.

Another excellent way to keep informed about everything that 
is happening at KAS, is to read our weekly newsletters that go 
home every Thursday. You can also visit our website, which 
keeps a variety of information completely current throughout 
the year.

Another very good way of becoming more involved in our 
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